
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Houston's Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD) has initiated work

on the 2016 Annual Action Plan and has scheduled

its Fall Public Hearings on the Plan for Tuesday,

November 17, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. in the Denver Harbor

Multi-Service Center (6402 Market Street, Houston,

TX 77020) and for Wednesday, November 18, 2015 at

6:00 p.m. in the Leonel J. Castillo Community Center

(2101 South Street, Houston, TX 77009). The purpose

of these two (2) hearings is to gather the public's input

on community needs and budget priorities to help

prepare the 2016 Annual Action Plan, due in May 2016.

Both venues are accessible for persons with

disabilities. For additional information or to request

special arrangements at the public hearings

(Interpreter, Captioning, Sign Language, or Other),

contact Millie Walker at 832.394.6266 or Millie.Walker@
houstontx.gov. Information is also available on

HCDD's website at www.houstonhousing.org.


